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A Tradition of Excellence 

A single School Visitor Check-in system for every school across the state is coming from 18 October! 

The Department of Education has partnered with Service NSW to provide a streamlined, digital school sign-in 

system for visitors and contractors at every NSW government school.  

Benefits of the new system include: 

• Accelerating your check-ins to as fast as 20 seconds!   

• Linked to NSW Health’s COVID-19 contact tracing ensuring every school is compliant with the NSW 

COVID-19 mandate.External link 

• Giving every school greater access to streamlined NSW Government services.  

Watch our short parent videoExternal link to see how it works for parents or our contractor videoExternal link. 

Who can use School Visitor check-in 

• Visitors such as parents and carers, contractors, service providers and volunteers. 

Students or visitors under the age of 18 are not required to use School Visitor Check-in. 

School Visitor Check-in will be ready from 18 October at all NSW Government schools. 

For more information visit School Visitor Check-in on the department website. 

School Visitor Check-in 

Have you changed your details? 
Due to the current local covid situation can you please advise the school if you have changed any of your 

contact details.  

We need to ensure we always have your latest phone, email and home address. 

Note: At this stage there are no known cases linked to our school, however, we need to have up to date  

information in the event of a case. 

Under Level 3 school operations, it is recommended that Primary 
aged students wear a mask.  Grafton PS is operating on Level 3 
covid guidelines at present and whilst not compulsory, it is 
recommended students wear a mask.   If your child is sick or 
showing any symptoms, please keep them home and seek a covid 
test. If your child tests positive to COVID-19, please contact the 
school immediately. 

Thank you for helping us keep our community safe.  The well-being 
of our students, staff and wider community is our priority.  

http://www.graftonpublicschool.com.au/calendar.html
http://www.graftonpublicschool.com.au/
https://www.nsw.gov.au/media-releases/covid-check-mandate-expanded
https://youtu.be/g2LKZxKpxBo
https://youtu.be/PxXMiw2Fy2s


Library News 

The next P & C meeting will be held on Tuesday 9th November at 6.30pm in our Library. 
All welcome, please come along! 

Bookclub 
Issue 7 of Bookclub is out now!  Orders can be made online or cash orders sent into the Library. 

All orders will close on Friday 22nd October, Week 3. 
 

Bookfair 
Book Fair will be in the Library WEEK 5! 

It is a perfect opportunity for your child to purchase a new book.  Students will shop with their class 
and will also have opportunities to shop before school and in their lunch play time. 

Please be advised that NO parents or carers are allowed onsite due to current COVID restrictions. 
  

Noticeboard 

Bring in your bread tags  
 

If you would like your bread tags to go to good 
use, please collect them and have your child 

deliver them to the front office on either 
campus. 

 
Bread Tags for Wheelchairs recycle your bread 

tags here in Australia to fund wheelchairs 
mainly in 

South Africa. 
 

Reduce, reuse, recycle! 

Over the past week, pickup time at our Infants Campus has been particularly challenging. We have 

tried to keep our grades separate and socially distanced due to the increase of covid cases locally and 

the wet weather has also not been in our favour.  We ask for the co-operation of parents and carers 

with regards to maintaining social distancing, and ask that parents move on quickly when they 

collect their child as there is limited space at the front of the campus.  

During these unprecedented times for the Clarence Valley, we need to keep our school community 

safe.  For this reason, we have decided to postpone the commencement of our Kinder Kritters 

Transition sessions which were scheduled to start yesterday.  This is disappointing for all concerned 

however the wellbeing and safety of our students (and future students) is our major concern.  We will 

be discussing an alternate plan and will advise families of Kindergarten 2022 as soon as possible. 

With the number of positive COVID-19 cases in the Clarence Valley increasing, we have been taking a 
lot of calls about close contacts and casual contacts.  Please go to go www.nsw.gov.au for the latest 
 information from NSW Health including advice families need to follow in regards to self isolating, 
what the classification for close and casual contacts are and the rules around them.  
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